
Address: 

61 - 83 Bakers Lane  

Kemps Creek  2178 

Postal Address: 

  PO Box 809  

  ST MARYS NSW 1790 

Phone: 8856 6200 
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Dear Parents, 
 
It is great to be back after my short period of long service leave. I certainly missed our beautiful 
school community! 
 
I had an amazing time over in Cambodia with my husband to celebrate my 50th birthday and 
this time left me with a renewed appreciation of Australia, which certainly is ‘the lucky country’. 
My appreciation to all the staff who have taken on acting leadership roles during my absence, in 
particular Mr Bond and Mrs Colusso We are blessed to have such a depth of leadership at                 
Trinity.  
 
I hope the holidays were a wonderful time to catch up with family and friends, to spoil yourself 
and others, to forget routine and to just be. To the parents within our community, I encourage 
you to try and take time out where and when you can during this busy term to spend time with 
family and friends, most particularly with your children in their early years.  
 
During the month of October we pray a decade of the Rosary as a school each morning.                                    
I encourage you to share this prayer with your family at home. 
 
I look forward to another term of faith, fun and learning.  
 
Kind regards, 
Cathy Hey 
Principal 

Today we celebrated World Teachers’ Day. I’d like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the 
work and dedication that the Trinity teachers show to our beautiful children each day. We are 
blessed to have such a professional and caring group of teachers. I hope you take some time to 
thank your child’s teacher for their work, love and support. 

Congratulations to Hayley Holt and her husband 
Jackson who welcomed their beautiful son, 
Thomas on October 4th. We wish them every 
happiness and good health.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Pace, Ms Blom and Mrs Naicker are                            
currently on Long Service Leave. 

Our school attendance for this week is 76%. 
If your child is absent it is a requirement that 
you let us know via skoolbag, email, written 
note or phone call of the reason for the              
absence. 



Upcoming 2019 Dates   
28th October – 8th November Year 2 + 3 Swim School. 

Friday 1st November 1.45pm All Saints Mass. (Year 5 & 6 to lead) 

Friday 8th November Year 4 + 5 Science Incursion 

Monday 11th November 10.40am Remembrance Day  (lead by Year6) 

12th November Swimming Carnival - (Years 2,3,4 & 5) 

Thursday 14th November  Youth ECO Summit - Excursion (Years 3,4,5 &6) 

Our 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please spread the word to neighbours, colleagues and family  members to 

contact the office to  arrange an enrolment pack.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
If your child/children will no longer be attending Trinity in 2020, you are required to give 10 weeks written 

notice and must advise us of the new school your child will be attending. 

On behalf of the Trinity community, we 
extend our best wishes to all Year 12 
students who are undertaking their HSC 
exams 

Jack 8
Tiffany 6 Loukas 8
Isabel 6 Ashton 9
Praise 6 Alexis 9
Michael 6 Amirah 10
Braeden 6 Atak 10
Jaxon 6 Ava 11
Anthony 7 Bailey 12
India 7 Declan 12

Braxton 7 Eirene 12
Avah 7 Jessica 12
Benicio 7 Weya 12



 

The refurbishment of the Year 6 block and ASPECT room has been completed and looks amazing! Work on the 
new Kinder block and Learning Support rooms is well underway.  





Zooper Doopers and Crazy Sock Day 

so far . . . . .  Zooper Doopers will also be 
for sale on Monday at lunch time. 


